
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
During the 2020-2021 school year you will have the option to purchase both breakfast and lunch 
on the days when your child is at home for virtual instruction, including Wednesdays.  These 
meals will be sent home with the child on the day that they last attend for the week.  For 
example, a high school student who attends on Tuesdays would have meals sent home for four 
days until they return to school again. If you have multiple children in the district, we will send 
meals for all the children on the same day. If your child is attending 100% virtually, you would be 
able to purchase meals for the week.  A location for pick-up for 100% virtual enrollments will be 
identified later. 
 
These meals are provided through the food service program so your food service account will 
be charged.  It will be important that you are aware of your food service balance and make 
deposits into your account when your balance gets low.  For families who receive free or 
reduced breakfast and lunch, these would be provided at that rate.  
 
Please note that once you register you will be signed-up up for the breakfast and/or lunch 
program for the remainder of the time that it is offered unless you email Jane Barr 
(​jane.barr@mp.k12.wi.us​) to cancel.  
 
The link to sign up is here: ​https://forms.gle/VNZYnQGNqvfCPy1w8 
 
If you have any questions please contact Angela Klein, Director of Pupil Services at 
angela.klein@mp.k12.wi.us​ or Taher Food Service at ​taherfoodservices@mp.k12.wi.us​.  
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